                                                                                                                 September 8, 2016
Dear Parents,

Hello!

Wow, we are having a great week of learning! The children are adjusting well to my first grade classroom routine! Please continue discussing our classroom rules with your child.  Thanks for your patience and cooperation with helping your child become familiar with the new and exciting first grade experience! It is truly appreciated.
I am teaching the children how to sign the alphabet, their name and simple phrases.  I am doing this so that the children have an awareness that people communicate in different ways.  You will find “The Manual Alphabet” and beginning phrases of signing in your child’s Thursday folder.  The children are really excited about learning how to sign and can’t wait for you to join in on the fun!

It’s My Day Schedule: You will find it attached to this note. Please keep this on your refrigerator! Your child is welcome to bring in something for Show & Tell and will have the option to read or share a book with our class. Someone special is also invited to join them for lunch/recess from 11:15-11:50. We will follow this schedule throughout the school year!  
First Grade Weekly Homework Sheet #2: Please help your child complete his/her spelling/reading sheet and return before or by next Thursday.  Thanks so much for taking the time to help your child with this “at home” assignment. It will help enhance your child’s academic skills. Please remember spelling tests are each Thursday.
Birthday Treats/Holiday Parties: Please plan for 20 children.
** Please return the “All About Me” form tomorrow. Please make sure to fill it out using a black pen.  Thank You!!
**September Book Order is due tomorrow.  
**If you haven’t returned any forms from “Meet the Teacher Night” please return them tomorrow in your child’s Thursday folder. Thanks so much!!!
Also, I would like to say a special “thank you” to all parents who sent in the materials that were needed.  It is greatly appreciated! 

HAVE A GREAT WEEKEND!!!

